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August 2, 2012 

 

Edward J. O’Brien, P.L.S., President  

Rhode Island Society of Professional Land Surveyors  

410 Tiogue Avenue 

Coventry, Rhode Island 02816 

 

                RE: RISPLS Petition to NCEES 

 

Dear Ed: 

 

At a recent meeting, the Board of Directors of the Indiana Society of Professional Land 

Surveyors voted to support the RISPLS petition to NCEES regarding the removal of the 

term “engineering surveys” from Chapter 110.20 of the NCEES Model Law. 

 

ISPLS echoes the concerns of RISPLS, the National Society of Professional Surveyors and 

other societies that have voiced support for the petition due to concern over confusion 

and/or potential conflicts with both state laws and the definition of surveying within the 

Model Law itself. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 
Gary R. Kent, L.S. 

President, ISPLS 
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